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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Mozambique
Madam President,  

Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Mozambique to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

Ethiopia appreciates the various measures taken by Mozambique, such as the steps taken to regularize its reporting to the different treaty bodies at the UN and AU. In this regard, we acclaim the review it has held under the CEDAW and CRC. 

We also acknowledge its commitment to increase the representation of women in parliament, addressing child early marriage, and raising the level of compulsory education. 

Ethiopia wishes to make the following recommendations:

1. Redouble efforts to address the prevalence of child early child marriage and make school safer for women and girls and; 

2. Further mainstream social support schemes towards persons with disabilities and the elderly. 

We wish Mozambique every success in this review. 

I thank you

